

Hughenden Primary School

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

4 September 2019

Dear Parents

Year 6 - Forest School Sessions - Autumn Term 2019 - Pipers Corner School

I am delighted to be able to let you know that Year 6 will be attending a series of Forest School sessions this term. The sessions will take place every Friday afternoon at Pipers Corner School with myself and Mrs Debbie Easterbrook, their Forest School Leader.

We will be leaving Hughenden after lunch to walk up to Pipers Corner on fenced public footpaths, returning back to school for 3.30pm. During the sessions the children will have the chance to experience a variety of outdoor learning which will teach them new skills, enhance their knowledge and understanding of local woodland diversity and provide the opportunity for fun and exercise in the fresh air.

The class will be split into two groups of approximately 12/13, and the children remaining at school will be continuing with their lessons. Each group will attend for five weeks and then swap over.

In order to fully participate, all children attending will need to bring a change of clothes each Friday in a named carrier bag. They will need a long sleeved t-shirt, fleece/jumper, long trousers, waterproof trousers, waterproof coat, hat and gloves and wellington boots/waterproof walking shoes as we will be outside for the whole of each session, whatever the weather.

Please could you return the attached Parental Consent Form to the Office as soon as possible.

Group A

Friday 13 September Friday 20 September Friday 27 September Friday 4 October Friday 11 October Group B

Friday 18 October Friday 8 November Friday 15 November Friday 22 November Friday 29 November

We're really looking forward to the sessions and I know Year 6 will love them! If anyone has any queries/concerns or would like more detail about the activities, then please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to receiving your completed Parental Consent Forms.

Yours sincerely

Mr Meatyard

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

















